
I am writing to express my objection to develop the site of Winchmore Hill branch of Sainsburys. It is the only 
convenient supermarket close to my home and the car park enables me to shop there easily. Any further 
development in the area will make the already congested roads in this area even worse. Although Morrison’s 
have a branch in Palmers Green, parking in this area is very difficult and using the Morrison’s car park requires 
driving along Brookfield Avenue, which is usually blocked by a huge traffic jam.

I understand the need for new homes but the LTNs in Enfield have caused permanent traffic congestion on all 
the local roads, which would be exacerbated by more building work and a large increase in the number of 
people resident in the area.
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